
 

   
 

 
 

Meeting Notes 
 

COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS 
 

June 1, 2015 
 

 
 

1. USMAI Library.  The presidents were briefed on the services of the USMAI 
libraries and reviewed their budget request.    The issue was referred to the 
USM provosts for a more in-depth review and feedback. 
 

1. Coalition Case. Chancellor Kirwan and Ms. Bainbridge provided a status 
report on the court filings and data collection for the Coalition Case. 

 
2. Request from CUSF – Regents awards.  Chancellor Kirwan and the 

presidents discussed several changes to the Regents awards for faculty that 
were recommended by CUSF.  Dr. Boughman will work with CUSF to clarify 
some of the proposed changes and provide further feedback to the 
presidents. 
 

3. Salary guidelines for FY 2016.  Mr. Vivona reviewed the provisions of the 
annual salary guidelines for FY 2016. 
 
 

 
  


